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Peter Borrelli 
Project Director – N2NS SP1 
Australian Rail Track Corporation 
Level 16, 180 Ann Street 
Brisbane, QLD, 4000

24/11/2021

Dear Mr Borrelli
Inland Rail - Narrabri to North Star (SSI-7474)

Construction Soil and Water Management Sub Plan 

I refer to the Construction Soil and Water Management Sub Plan (SWMP), revision 1 dated, dated 26
October 2021 which was submitted in accordance with Condition C14 of SSI-7474.  

The Department has carefully reviewed the SWMP and notes that the plan:
 contains minor updates,
 has been reviewed by the project’s Environmental Representative, and
 meets the requirements of the conditions of approval.

Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary I approve the Construction Soil and Water
Management Sub Plan, revision 1 dated, dated 26 October 2021. Please ensure that the approved plan is
placed on the project website at the earliest convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Scott Cooper at
scott.cooper@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
Director – Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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